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Hapton C.E./Methodist Primary School  

Head Teacher: Mrs Amourelle Leyland  

Tel: 01282 771657  

www.hapton.lancs.sch.uk  

  When I am afraid, I put my trust in you.  

Psalms 56:3 

Dates for Diary 

Monday 5th May—School closed for May Day Bank Holiday 

W/C 12th May —Year 6 SATs exams 

Tuesday 13h May—Cross Country Competition at Towneley Park, Burnley 

W/C 19th May—Year 2 Quizzes 

Tuesday 20th May—Stoneyholme children to visit our school 

Wednesday 21st May—New Reception Parents Intake Meeting 

Thursday 22nd May—Pendleside Bunny Hop 

Friday 23rd May—School closes today for half term holidays. 

Monday 9th June—School Re-opens  

More details to follow next week  

  

     2nd May 2025  

 

Afterschool Clubs 

Monday—Cricket—Class 1 & 2 

Tuesday—Private Music Lessons 

Tuesday—Awe & Wonder—Class 1 & 2 

Thursday—Netball—Class 3 & 4 –FULL 

We are aware some children have missed out on a place in clubs this half term. 

Please return any signed forms asap to avoid disappointment, children are   

unable to stay after school without us having written permissions.  

Thank You  
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Our Christian value this half term is  

Trust 

What is trust? 

How do we know we can trust someone? 

How do we build trust in others? 

 

We will all be working on the above questions with each other and looking 

out for those children who show they are trustworthy  to others to award 

them as our Value Stars! 

Our Christian Value Stars this week 

are - 

Willow 

Daniel C 

Sonny 

Heidi 

 “But I trust in you, LORD; I say, 

“You are my God.”  

Psalm 31:14 
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Lunch options for next week are: 

 

Monday Veggie Sausage Roll 

Loaded Veggie Taco 

Jacket Potato 

 

Tuesday Chicken Goujons 

Mac n Cheese 

Sandwich Selection 

 

Wednesday Sausage and Mash 

Arrabbiata Pasta 

Jacket Potato 

 

Thursday VE Day Special Menu 

1 lunch choice 

Sandwich selection with pizza bites, mini sausage roll, 

veggie sticks and crisps with a butterfly bun for dessert.  

 

Friday Fish Fingers 

Pizza 

Sandwich Selection 

Home Packed Lunches 

Children are welcome to bring a packed lunch from home to enjoy. When making packed lunches 

please can we ask you do not include the following items - 

Sweets, lollipops, share bags of crisps, chocolate bars, fizzy drinks etc. Anything containing nuts 

Packed lunches should be a healthy , enjoyable lunch to help fuel your child’s body and mind for the 

rest of the day.  

Thank you for your co-operation  
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We will be enjoying a special themed lunch on  

Thursday 8th May 

in recognition of the 80th anniversary VE Day.  

Children can choose to have this lunch on the day, there is no 

need to inform us in advance. 

There will be no charge for those in Class 1 & 2 or if your child 

is in receipt of free school meals. 

There will be the usual charge of £2.50 for children in Class 3 

and 4. 

Thank You  

Pendleside Sponsors 

Please remember to ask your friends and families to        

sponsor you for our upcoming ‘bunny hop’ on  

Thursday 22nd May  

Please can all sponsor money be handed in that day too. 

We encourage you to collect as many sponsors as possible, 

however there is a minimum donation to take part to help 

cover costs. 

What a great charity to support! 

Thank You  

 

Uniform 

Please can we ask you to ensure your child’s uniform 

has their name inside.  

Please can we remind you about our uniform policy 

regarding extreme haircuts, lines shaved in and lines 

in eyebrows are not allowed to be worn in school. 

Thank you for your co-operation 
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Year 6 SATs 

The week commencing the 12th May our Year 6 children will 

be sitting their SATs exams.  

These children will be welcome to come into school         

Monday-Thursday at 8.30am to go into class and have a 

small breakfast snack ensuring they are on time and can be 

relaxed and prepared for the beginning of the exams.  

Please tell them not to worry and to get a good nights sleep! 

If you have any questions please try to catch Mrs Saville on 

the yard in the mornings 

Thank You  

Well done to these children who went to      

Burnley Cricket Club on Wednesday. 

They moved around a carousel of cricket themed 

stations. All the stations included elements from 

striking and fielding, they all loved it!  


